
You are welcomed to participate in the 

 

 

 

 

which will be held 

on March 15, 2019 at 12:00 

at the Ministry of Education and Science of Ukraine 
 

The meeting is to be lead by the Deputy Minister of Education and Science of 

Ukraine Mr. Roman Greba.  

The Director of the Ukrainian State Center for International Education 

Dr. Olena Shapovalova, representatives of the Ministry of Health of Ukraine, the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Ukraine and Ambassadors of Arab states are invited.   

The main goal of the meeting is to discuss problems regarding the admission 

process and education of Arab students in Ukraine.  

Don’t miss this unique opportunity! 

Please notice that the number of seats is limited to 100 and are to be taken on a 

first-come, first-served basis. 

Fill out the application form online by March 7, 2019 via 

https://docs.google.com/forms; 

Get the official confirmation letter from the Ukrainian State Center for 

International Education and a personal number (code) via your email; 

When you have the confirmation and the code, take your passport and come 

to the meeting on March 15, 2019. 

from 11:30 to 12:00 on March 15, 2019 

at the Ministry of Education and Science of Ukraine (Kyiv, Peremohy avenue, 10).  

Students who are late will not be allowed to join the meeting. 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1zEqu6fB82CDPqWL7hEHkq7PYIpNx8YAtGbl19e8R5Wk/prefill?fbclid=IwAR2FlMSxln8fDygXdycXbmr2tNTXoTQaveqf2Q-YxkKLR3sOl4ZcHYgtn24

